
From: Katague, Ditas 
Sent: 8/6/2012 3:01:31 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Lawrence Livermore Visit 

I will be out of the office on travel starting August 6 thru 17 returning to the office on August 20. If you have a 
question or need assistance, call Jovita Chan 415-703-3700 or Steve St. Marie 415-703-5173 or email 
sst@Cpuc.ca.gov. I will return on 8/20. 

Thanks. Ditas 
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